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Let beavers do their work! We can use all the help we can get to restore water 

quality, especially since we humans are the party responsible for degrading our own 

water quality. We’re really not all that smart with our sewer overflows, Ross Island 

toxic sludge pits, Superfund status, not to mention allowing Zenith Energy to ship tar 

sands oil by rail right over the Willamette River. Think about that… we could be the 

next Palestine, Ohio. Beavers, on the other hand, aren’t corrupt, greedy or stupid like 

that; they just help maintain healthy waterways. 


